
 
 
Dear Colleague, 

 

Thank you for 2 minutes out of your busy day to read over this short letter and to consider 

joining our Abortion Pill Reversal Team. 

 

I am an American Board Certified Family Medicine physician practicing just north of Charlotte, 

NC and I had the privilege of participating in the first medical abortion reversal in 2006, 

resulting in the birth of a perfectly healthy little girl named Kaylie who is still doing very well at 

the age of 10. Our team consists of over 300 physicians that work together to make abortion 

reversal protocols available in 14 countries. Currently, we have 4 physicians in all of Canada that 

are ready to initiate the reversal protocols, and we need your help! 

 

Abortion Pill Reversal is scientifically sound, medically safe, and proven to save lives. 

 

1. It is scientifically sound. Mifepristone blocks the progesterone receptor and by adding more 

progesterone substrate, we can outcompete the Abortion Pill at the receptor to reverse its effects. 

 

2. Animal studies show effectiveness. A Japanese study with mice showed that progesterone 

given to mice who had been give mifepristone had a reversal of its effects. 

 

3. Our 6 case studies published in the Annals of Pharmacotherapy in Dec 2012 showed a 

67% reversal success rate when progesterone is given within 72 hours of Mifepristone 

exposure without misoprostol, the second medication in medical abortions. 

 

4. Our article in Issues of Law and Medicine Spring 2017 shows that without progesterone 

reversal, Mifepristone alone has only about a 20% fetal survival rate but with our protocol 

there is about 60-70% survival rate. 

 

5. To date we have over 200 healthy babies that have been born after using the protocol 

and over 150 more still pregnant and succeeding with our protocol. 

 

 

If you are interested, getting involved is quick and easy and will not take much of your time or 

resources. Here is all you need to do: 

 

 

1. call (619) 577-0997 or email apreversal@gmail.com. You can also call our emergency 

HOTLINE  (877) 558-0333, or visit www.abortionpillreversal.com 
 

2. Receive a free Abortion Pill Reversal Kit from us or put together your own. 
 

3. Be available as one of many reversal providers so that women that choose to reverse 
their medical abortions have access to the life-saving protocols. 
 

tel:(619)%20577-0997
mailto:apreversal@gmail.com
tel:(877)%20558-0333
http://www.abortionpillreversal.com/


 
Thank you for your time and consideration, please don't hesitate to call or email me 
directly any of your questions. 
 

For Life, 
 

Matthew Harrison, MD 

704-467-7032 

mattharrison9@gmail.com 
 

 
 
BIO 
Dr. Matt Harrison is the associate medical director of APR. He has served as Hospitalist 
Director of Novanthealth Rowan Regional Medical Center in North Carolina. He 
graduated from the College of William and Mary with BS and MA degrees, The Medical 
College of Virginia/VCU with his MD degree and completed residency at University of 
South Alabama as a board certified physician in Family Medicine. He serves as a Medical 
Advisor to Priests for Life and is the Medical Director of the student health clinic at 
Belmont Abby College as well as an Instructor at Campbell School of Osteopathic 
Medicine. He and his wife Kathleen have 7 children and reside in North Carolina. 
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